LEGAL NOTICE
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)
Expanded Potable Well Testing – Educational Services
The Columbiana County Port Authority (CCPA) is requesting Statements of Qualifications (SOQs) from qualified firms to provide public education and outreach services in support of an expanded potable water well testing initiative for Columbiana County residents. This project responds to heightened concerns about environmental safety following the East Palestine train derailment and aims to deliver clear, science-based information about well testing and water quality.
To receive a copy of the Request for Qualifications, please contact Haedan Panezott, Project Coordinator, at (330) 424-1800 ext. 120 or haedanp@ccpa-ohioriver.com.
Firms interested in being considered for a contract to provide the required services should submit a Statement of Qualifications by 4:00 PM on July 11, 2025, via email to haedanp@ccpa-ohioriver.com. Statements received after this deadline will not be accepted.
As required by Ohio Revised Code 153.65–153.73, responding firms’ qualifications will be evaluated and ranked. Following this evaluation, the Columbiana County Port Authority will enter contract negotiations with the most qualified firm.

